
KIRKHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Kirkhill Road, Newton Mearns, Glasgow G77 5RJ (0141-570 7200)  

e-mail: schoolmail@kirkhill.e-renfrew.sch.uk 

Website: www.ea.e-renfrew.sch.uk/kirkhill  

 
At Kirkhill we are #PROUD of our school community. Everyone is encouraged to be creative, strive for excellence and be inspired to attain, 

achieve and be their best. 
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26th March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

Kirkhill Uniform Bank  

A few years ago we successfully launched a very popular uniform bank at Kirkhill. The bank helped many families 

across the school reduce the cost of the school day and recycle uniforms.  Following a period of school closures, we 

appreciate that replacing uniforms for a short period of time can be very costly and we are hoping to be able to offer a 

safe way to run the uniform bank in our final term this session. If you have items of uniform that you no longer need, 

we would appreciate you donating them to the school. In order to keep everyone safe we will have a collection box at 

each gate on the morning of Wednesday 31st March and uniforms collected will be quarantined over the spring 

holidays before being made available to families.  

 

In order to help with this and reduce the amount of time to sort uniforms we ask that you send laundered items in 

clear food storage bags/polypockets or larger items on a hanger with a bin bag/dry cleaning cover with a clear label 

on the front with item description and size.  Once we have collected items we will send out information on how you 

can get in touch with us if you need uniform for the final term.  

 

We will only be collecting the following laundered items and ask that you only send in good quality items  

 

 School jumpers  

 School trousers/shorts  

 School skirts  

 Ties 

 Summer dresses  

 Pinafores  

 School tracksuits  

 T-shirts/polo shirts with school logo 

 

Please remember to put each item individually in a bag and add a description and age to the front. An example has 

been included below.  

 

            
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. Take care and stay safe!  

Kind regards  

 

Liz Edmonstone  

Head Teacher 
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